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Outstanding Success at Silent Valley! 
The second of three family funs days organised by Northern Ireland Water (NI Water) at the end of July was an outstanding success.  

NI Water External Communications Manager, Celine Rodgers,

“We were thrilled to see a variety of families, groups and tourists all come along and take part in our ‘Step Back in Time’ event.  It was an excellent opportunity for the public to hear about the fascinating history of Silent Valley and the sacrifices that were made at the time.  
The programme of summer events will finish with an ‘Action Adventure’ day on Sunday 30 August. Visitors will be encouraged to get outdoors and take part in physical pursuits such as the Rollin Roc’ climbing tower, archery and much more.
Normal admission charges to Silent Valley apply. For more information please contact Waterline on 08457 440088.
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